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Campus Trustees’ Listening Session
18 October, 4:00-5:00 pm, Mann 102

In advance of the Cornell Board of Trustees meeting on 20-22 October, the faculty, student and staff members of the
Cornell Board of Trustees (the “campus trustees”) will hold a listening session open to all members of the Cornell
community.

The objective of this meeting is for the campus trustees to hear faculty, staff, student, and local alumni thoughts,
opinions, and concerns related to matters that are relevant the Board of Trustees

We are interested in understanding better which issues members of the Cornell community feel are important and
what their perspectives are on these issues. The perspectives shared at this meeting will inform discussions by the
campus trustees with the Board both at the upcoming Board of Trustees meeting and going forward.

Faculty Trustees: Rosemary Avery, Nelson Hairston.

University Faculty Committee meets with members of the Board of Trustees on Wednesday, 19 October. Please
inform us (wefl@cornell.edu) of issues you’d like addressed.




